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PPRC NEWS BRIEF 6
th

 May, 2019 

 
 

The Chairman of the Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) 

Mr. Abdullai Masiambay Bangura has today Monday 6
th
 May, 2019 

commenced work in his office at the Commissions headquarters in 

Freetown.  

 

After a brief meeting with the Acting Registrar Mrs Zainab Umu 

Moseray, the Chairman also met with staff of the Commission. 

 

Addressing staff members, Mr. Bangura informed them that he is non 

partisan and has never registered with any political party in Sierra Leone. 

“As a Sierra Leonean and trained lawyer with 24 years experience who 

have benefited from the country, this is the time to give back to my 

country” he said.. 

 

He reiterated that he is a team player that comes in with an open mind 

and looks forward to working with staff of the Commission. 

 

He stressed that PPRC holds the peace of this country and therefore 

admonished the staff to work as a team and be professional in the 

discharge of their duties as the work of the commission is a very 

sensitive. 
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